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28th April 2023 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

END OF YEAR PRODUCTION: ALADDIN COSTUMES 

 

 

We are delighted to let you know that this year our end of year production will be Aladdin! We have 

begun to plan the resources needed and wondered if you could help? 

 

There are now almost 170 pupils in key stage 2, who will take part in the production. This means that 

there’s a huge amount of costumes to create. If you have a sewing machine and are willing to give us a 

hand in making waistcoats, trousers and hats etc, we’d love to hear from you!  

 

Alternatively, if you have any clothes or props that you think would be appropriate, such as scarves, 

saris or harem trousers (see attached pictures), we would be grateful of any donations. In the coming 

weeks we will be asking each child to bring items for their own outfits – so, watch this space!  

 

The children are already excited about their performance, and with your help we hope to make this a 

great success. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Draper 

 

 

 

 

ALADDIN COSTUMES 

 

I have a sewing machine and would like to help making the costumes: 

 

Signed: ________________________   Parent of: ______________________  Year: _________ 
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